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Every February, Canada comes together to
recognize Black History Month. It’s an
important occurrence that dates back to 1978
until, in December 1995, the House of
Commons officially recognized February as
Black History Month across the entire country.

The month-long event provides an opportunity
for us all to celebrate the achievements of
Black communities in Canada, listen to their
stories and learn more about their history and
contributions to Canadian society.

In 2025, the nationwide theme is “Black Legacy and Leadership: Celebrating Canadian
History and Uplifting Future Generations.” This resonates with us at TDS, where we prioritize
inclusivity and equity.

Our goal is to reflect the communities we live in and serve. The varied experiences,
backgrounds, perspectives and identities of our lawyers and staff are what allow us offer
exceptional legal services to our unique clients.

We are committed to fostering an inclusive and accountable workplace where everyone's
voice is heard and valued. It’s with pride that we are able to put this into practice through our
continued sponsorship of the JD Bridges Foundation and Black Law Students'
Association of Canada.

Diversity makes us stronger, and we invite you to join us honouring Black History Month.

DISCLAIMER: This article is presented for informational purposes only. The content does not
constitute legal advice or solicitation and does not create a solicitor client relationship. The views
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this article. The authors are not able to provide free legal advice. If you are seeking advice on
specific matters, please contact Keith LaBossiere, CEO & Managing Partner at kdl@tdslaw.com, or
204.934.2587. Please be aware that any unsolicited information sent to the author(s) cannot be
considered to be solicitor-client privileged.

While care is taken to ensure the accuracy for the purposes stated, before relying upon these
articles, you should seek and be guided by legal advice based on your specific circumstances. We
would be pleased to provide you with our assistance on any of the issues raised in these articles.
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